
Executive Committee Meeting 
9:30 am, September 8, 2017 

Macon Campus, Administration Building, Academic Affairs Conference Room  
Middle Georgia State University 

	

 
* Proxy:   Dr. Laurie Walters was sent on behalf of Dr. Briones. 
 
Guests:                       No guests present at this meeting. 
 
Agenda  
1) Call to Order: 9:30 am 

 
2) Approval of Agenda: Agenda was unanimously approved. 
 
3) Approval of 08-18-2017 Meeting Minutes: Previous meeting minutes were unanimously 

approved. 
 
4) Old Business: 

a) Population of Committees and Boards of the Senate, AY 2017 - 2018: 
• Student placement on to various committees is still ongoing. Dr. Shikwambi 

reported that about two-thirds of the student positions have been filled thus far. 
• Dr. Shikwambi also reported



 
b) Inter-Campus Visiting Speaker Report: 

• Dr. Shikwambi and Dr. Lanning met with the Provost to discuss the exact 
fiscal process and the actual faculty governance of the fiscal process for the 
Inter-Campus Visiting Speaker Committee. 

• Dr. Shikwambi and Dr. Lanning also discussed with the Provost the need of 
the Executive Committee to be aware of the number of committees that have 
budgets. The Provost said that she would look into this issue. 

 
c) Big Pulse – Voting System 

• Dr. Shikwambi presented to the committee the inner workings of the Big 
Pulse voting system. 

• The problem with this system is that entering and changing the individuals in 
the system is extremely cumbersome. The committee would be interested in 
finding an easier way for updating the system as the faculty and staff 
members change on a yearly basis. The committee also wants see if there is 
one individual who could be charged with updating these lists in the system. 

 
d) Charges Form the Provost to Various Committees/Boards: 

• Dr. Shikwambi reached out to the following committees/boards with their 
individual charges from the Provost: 

i. The Faculty Recognition Committee has been charged with reviewing 
the process for Faculty acknowledgement. The Provost would like to 
see Faculty recognized during graduation rather than in a separate 
ceremony, which will give the Faculty the chance to be acknowledged 
in front of other Faculty and Students. 

ii. The Institutional Effectiveness Board


